
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
18th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Year 11 Photos 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Thursday 21st September, Year 11 will have both their 
individual and year group photo, this will take place during Periods 1 and 2.  A professional 
photography company will be taking these photographs and we expect our students to 
demonstrate the school values, in particular - co-operation.   
 
These photographs will be available to purchase and further details will be sent to you in due 
course. 
 
In order to make the photos run as smoothly as possible please could you ensure that your 
child is on time to school and that their uniform is looking smart and professional. 
 
Many thanks for your support 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Ms I Best 
Assistant Head Teacher 


